
Consolidated Edison statement on potential market problem regarding Net EAS revenue calculation 

 

Con Edison appreciates the NYISO’s diligence and transparency in communicating the potential market 
problem to stakeholders, determining its impacts, and considering potential remediation approaches. 
Con Edison also believes that the fix to the Net EAS model and resulting ICAP Market reference prices 
should be made as soon as practical. 

 


